
WANTED 
Local Beef Producers & Community Members, 
   The Lawrence-Nelson Middle and High School will be kicking off the "Beef in Schools" Program in October 
2017. "Beef in Schools" is a program started by The Nebraska Cattlemen's Association. The South Central 
Cattlemen Affiliate is making a starting contribution for our local school to get started. The Lawrence-Nelson 
FFA Alumni has taken on this challenge, and we need your help to make this program a success. The group has 
chosen the name "L-N Beef @ School" as their motto for the program. 

   This is a COMMUNITY PROJECT for rural and city dwellers alike. All donations will be tax deductible, 
whether the donation is cash or live beef.   

   "L-N Beef @ School" is looking for live beef to be donated to the program and/or a monetary donation for 
processing. Six to eight beef will be needed per year for your children, grandchildren and youth of the 
communities.  

   This program promotes a healthy, nutritious and flavorful way to eat, as well as educating our youth on the 
value of farming and ranching in their communities.  The beef will be processed (with state stipulations) into 
stew meat, hamburger and roast to be served twice a week.  The remaining steaks will be raffled or auctioned 
off throughout the year to help pay for the processing. Live beef donors will only need to contribute beef every 
4 to 5 years, if we all pitch in and do our part.   

    Donors will be recognized in different categories and means (sign at school-sports programs-paper-etc)   

   If you are interested please fill out the enclosed form and mail it to the address listed below. As your donation 
is  WELCOMED  and  GREATLY appreciated. 

"L-N Beef @ School" 
P.O. Box #133 

Lawrence, NE  68957 
  
 Thank You! 

Sincerely, 

 

Teri Pond Svoboda 

FFA Alumni President 
2845 Rd Z, Deweese, NE 68934 
 

 


